DAVID R. MARTIN
MAYOR

CITY OF STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT

TEL: 203 977 4150
FAX: 203 977 5845

E-MAIL: DMARTIN@STAMFORDCT.GOV

May 14, 2014

Mr. John Louizos, Chair
Board of Finance
Government Center
Stamford, CT 06904-2152

Dear John:

| write to request that the Board of Finance delay its mill-rate setting
meeting from Thursday, May 15, 2014 to Tuesday, May 20, 2014.

This request is necessary to allow the Office of Administration to continue
its work on updating and validating the revenue assumptions based on the
most recent data.
When setting the mill rate, my administration wants to ensure that the
Board of Finance is provided with the most up-to-date and accurate
numbers. The extra time is critical to that goal.
Thank you for your consideration.
Very truly yours,

ey vy
David R. Martin
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